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September 23, 2024 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works Committee 
Racine, Wi. 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Friday, September 20, 2024 at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works received bids 
for Contract 2024181 – Myers Park Breakwater Restoration and submits the same for your approval.  
The following bids were received: 
 

Myers Park Breakwater Restoration Bid Results 

Contractor Base Bid Alternate Bid Total bid 

C.W. Purpero $82,084.00 $99,918.00 $182,002.00 

DK Contractors $87,223.00 $125,538.00 $212,761.00 

Willkomm 
Excavating 

$88,214.64 $104,999.30 $193,213.94 

Veit & Company, 
Inc 

$111,558.00 $93,940.00 $205,498.00 

McMullen & Pitz 
Construction Co 

$120,714.00 $95,648.00 $216,362.00 

A.W. Oakes & Son, 
Inc. 

$167,962.00 $123,830.00 $291,792.00 

RLP Diversified 
Inc. 

$551,200.00 $597,800 1,149,000.00 

 
C.W Purpero submitted the lowest proposal in the amount of $82,084.00 for the base bid and $99,918.00 
for the alternate bid for a total of $182,002.00.  The engineer’s estimate on the project was $83,140.00 
for the base bid. This is a Racine Parks, Recreation, and Cultural Services project.  Staff recommends 
that the contract be awarded to C.W. Purpero based on the bid results shown above. 
 
Awarding of this contract is contingent on the FEMA reimbursement approval of funding. 
 
Fiscal Note: 
Funding for this work will come from FEMA reimbursement. 
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Sincerely,   
 
Tom Molbeck, 
Director Parks, Recreation, and Cultural Services 
 
 


